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Minutes of the December 1st 2019 BOD Meeting
Officers present: John Waller, Alan Raul, Ralph Sutter Bob Styerwalt and Earl Kaplan
President Earl Kaplan called the meeting to order at 12:26 PM.
The minutes of the November 3rd 2019 Board meeting were approved as submitted.
Secretary Ralph Sutter informed the other BOD members that Kaye Raul has offered to run for the position of SLO Bytes Treasurer.  
Current Treasurer Bob Styerwalt indicated that the FTB is no longer listed as being non-compliant with that organization.  Our tax-exempt status is in force. He distributed a document confirming this. He asked whether we should renew our membership with APCUG.  The BOD voted to renew.
The meeting ended at 12:38 PM.
Ralph Sutter



